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Mary C. Barnhart ^
Mary C. Barnhart, 78, Warfords- o

burg,diedSunday, January 18,1987 at
her granddaughter's home in Harri-
son%'ille.

Born in Fulton County, she was the
daughter of the late Riley and Sarah
Jane Mellott Lynch.

Her husband, Raymond A.
Barnhart, died in 1976.

She is a former employee of the
Euwana Frock Co. in Fort Loudon and
Sagner,Inc. inMcConnellsburg.

She was a member of the Church of
the Nazarence in Needmore and the
Pleasant Ridge Nazarene CampAsso
ciation.

She is survived by a foster
daughter, Alice King of Kissimmee,
Fla.; two sisters, Phoebe Garland and
Fern ClarkofWarfordsburg; onebro
ther, Breathed Lynch of Warfords
burg; four foster grandchildren; and
seven foster great-grandchildren.

Services were held at 2:00 p.m.
Wednesday, January 21 at the Church
of the Nazarene in Needmore. The
Rev. Ralph Kunkel officiated. Burial
was made inCedar Grove Cemetery.

The Grove Funeral Home in
Hancock was in charge of ~
arrangements. g-
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